
HIGHWAY AUTHORITY RECOMMENDATION  
 
Application number: P/CLE/2024/01225 
Location: Tree House at Anchor Paddock, Batchelors Lane, Holt 
 
I refer to the above certificate of lawful use application received on 8 April 2024. 
  
The Highway Authority considers that the proposal does not present a material harm to the 
transport network or to highway safety and consequently has NO OBJECTION. 
 
 
 
Clare Marshall  

 

Engineer (Transport Development Management) 

Highways  

Dorset Council 

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 

   

 


